## **BOO BOO**

(Originally published May 1962)

Two torn out pages of last month's *Bulletin* were sent to us in one of the colorful envelopes of the Royal Crown-Nehi Bottling Company. Neatly circled on one of the pages was the Royal Crown-Nehi ad; on the other, outlined in the same fashion, was the "Coke Party" mentioned in the auxiliary news, and a line connected this to a larger circle on the same page surrounding our appeal, "Support Your Advertisers."

We have gotten the message and have no comeback. In the future the auxiliary will either have to have "Cola Parties," or Barbara Walden will have to work harder on the advertising manager of the Coca-Cola Company and get them to give us an ad, too.